
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

 Monday 5th December 2022 

 

 
      Babushka performances 

 
 

 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
It’s that time of year again. The camel costumes have been dug out, the angel wings dusted off and 
we’ve been singing Christmassy songs since early November. It can only mean one thing – The Key 
Stage 1 Nativity.  
 
As we previously mentioned, this year’s play is Babushka and there are two performances – Monday 
12th December at 2pm and Tuesday 13th December at 9.15am.   
 
Whilst we have more seating availability than last year due to the relaxing of Covid rules, we still have 
a limited capacity for our audience. We will therefore be allocating 3 seats per child.  
 
To book in for your preferred performance, please fill in the form displayed on the board outside the 
front of school, stating your child’s name and how many seats you require. This will be available from 
tomorrow morning. If it is raining, the board will be moved into the front porch.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Totman, Mrs Jenkinson and Mrs Spencer 
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